
Lake Crest Homeowners’ Association 

581 Lake Crest Drive 

Hoover, AL 35226 

www.lakecresthoa.com 
 

                                                                                             
 

 

October 8, 2021 

 

Dear Homeowner: 

 

The Annual Lake Crest Homeowners’ Meeting will be held Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 7:00 

pm at Lake Crest Presbyterian Church. The church is located at 560 Lake Crest Drive.  The 

entrance is behind the Chevron at the Highway 150 entrance to Lake Crest. The 2022 LCHOA 

Budget will be presented at the meeting. 

 

There are four (4) positions to be filled on the Lake Crest HOA Board of Directors for the 

upcoming term. Board members serve a three-year term and attend homeowners’ meetings as well 

as board meetings. If you are interested in applying to serve for one of the positions, please fill out 

the short information form available on our website, www.lakecresthoa.com. Use the Important 

Information drop down tab under Lake Crest Forms then click on Board Member application. All 

applications must be received by Tuesday, October 26. 

 

Once the interest forms are received, homeowners will be mailed a voting proxy form with 

information about the candidates. If you have any questions about serving on the board, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karin Hill 

Lake Crest Property Manager 

(205) 296-4876    
lchoa@bellsouth.net 

http://www.lakecresthoa.com/
http://www.lakecresthoa.com/

